
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 3, 1978

Dear Mr. Garcia:

Thank you for your February 16 letter
to Stu Eizenstat regarding the closing
of the Corpus Christi Naval Air Station.
I have forwarded your letter to the
Department of the Navy for their comment
and have asked them to get in touch with
you directly.

Sincerely,

Ii/4 g XMA
William B. Johnston
Associate Director
Domestic Policy Staff

Mr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum of

the United States
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


